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Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

D & J Simons would like to thank you for your business 
during 2024

This has been another hard year for us all, May we take 
this opportunity to wish you and all your families A Very 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

D & J Simons will close end of trading on Friday 20th 
December 2024 but will Re open on Thursday 
2nd January 2025

Please continue to place your orders via our website: 
www.djsimons.co.uk  These will be despatched when we 
reopen on 2ndJanuary.

Once again we thank you for your support during 2024
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